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Dates for your diary 

Monday 8th January: Back to school 

Thursday 18th January: Year 3 Stone Age Workshop 

Monday 25th January: Year 6 trip to Crucial Crew 

3C Viaan 

3G Svojas 

3T Luke 

4E Chloe 

4F Roma 

4O Archie 

WN Oliver 

5D Lewis 

5P Molly 

5T Emma 

6B Hettie 

6C Bea 

6H Max 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi, I'm Vicki Norbury. I have been teaching at 

Moorlands since 2008 where I started my     

teaching career in our mainstream classrooms. 

During my time here I have had a variety of    

subject leader roles including Art, DT and       

Science coordinator; all of which I have enjoyed 

organising and developing for the staff and     

children alike. My current role in school is SEN 

based. I am one of the teachers in our SSC as 

well as SENCo for our Year 5 and 6 mainstream 

children. This is a role that I thoroughly enjoy and 

find to be incredibly rewarding. Outside of school 

I am a mum to two young boys who keep me 

very busy! I love going on adventures with my 

family; exploring new places, going on bike rides 

and finding exciting experiences to try together.  

Christmas Fair 

Thank you so much for your support with the Christmas fair, 

it was lovely to see so many of you enjoying yourselves. We 

are delighted to announce that we raised  £1709.08! 

Stars of the week 
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Royal Readers 

Well done to our Royal Readers of the half term who have 

shown great commitment to improving their reading skills 

and understanding. 

 

Hot Choc from the Head 

This half term’s winners of hot chocolate from the head are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge well done to our winners of hot chocolate from the 

head for this half term. These children have been chosen for 

their hard work and commitment to our school values. 

Well done and enjoy! 

 
 
 Well done to our past pupil Theo (brother or Ava in year 4) who  
 competed in karate in an international youth league tournament in 
 Venice earlier this month.  
 Theo won a bronze medal, competing against 128 other athletes 
 which was an historic achievement for his club! Theo was also the only  
 English competitor to win a medal and his achievements he has been 
 selected to represent England at the Junior European Championships in 
 Georgia in 2024! 
 Well done Theo, we’re very proud of you. 
 
 Don’t forget, once you are part of the MJS family, you are always a 
 part of it and we love it when past pupils keep us up to date with their 
 achievements. 

3C Anya WN Luke 

3G Seren 5D Theo 

3T Gus 5P Elizabeth 

4E Mae 5T Emily 

4F Mabel 6B Caoimhe 

4O Henry 6C Omar 

  6H Martha 

3C Viaan 5D Daniel 

3G Hailey 5P Felix 

3T Thomas 5T Poppy C 

4E Anaisha 6B James 

4F Amr 6C Sara 

4O Masha 6H Ainsley 

WN Terrence   
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Wow! What wonderful performances we have been treated to this week. Bo-

the the upper school and lower school performances were absolutely amazing! 

Well done to all of the children and to the staff for all the hard work, I’m sure 

you agree they were fantastic! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a 
happy new year from the MJS team. 

 


